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Solution Dynamics (SDL or Company) previously advised on 25 March 2025 that it 
estimated the Company’s second half FY2025 earnings result would likely to be in the range 
of around breakeven to around a loss of $0.3 million, meaning the full year FY2025 result 
was expected to be in the range of $2.0 million to $2.4 million. 

The combination of SDL’s cost cutting initiatives, along with slightly better-than-expected 
revenue growth, now means it is likely that SDL’s second half earnings are expected to 
produce a small profit. 

Consequently, SDL’s full year FY2025 earnings result is now likely to be around the top end 
of previous guidance, subject to the caveat that market and macroeconomic uncertainties 
remain unusually elevated. 
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